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be a summary of content 
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not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Washington DECA
Address:
15215 52nd Ave S, Ste 105
Tukwila, WA 98188

Contact:
(206) 285-1195
https://www.wadeca.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Washington DECA is on a mission to prepare emerging leaders and 
entrepreneurs for careers in marketing, finance, hospitality, and management.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2022 Q4	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Washington DECA.
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March 27, 2024 
 
Marilyn Sheldon, Director 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable 
Contributions 
8802 27th Avenue NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271 
 
Dear Ms. Sheldon, 
 
We are deeply appreciative of the 
generous contribution provided by 
Tulalip Tribes to the DECA program in Snohomish County. Your contribution helped us offer 
extensive career education and leadership development programming to local students. A portion of your 
grant also supported scholarships that helped Snohomish County students participate in the full DECA 
experience. 
 
In the 2022-23 school year, DECA continued to bounce back from the pandemic, growing in membership 
across the state and holding all of our usual programming in-person. In Snohomish County, 1,135 
students participated in DECA—a 21% increase in membership over the previous school year. 
 
A portion of your grant also supported financial aid to students in need, helping cover their conference 
attendance costs. In the 2022-23 school year, we provided $4,355 in scholarships to Snohomish County 
students. This support helped ensure access to participants for whom cost is a barrier. This assistance had 
a significant impact in ensuring that students facing financial barriers could participate in DECA, as seen 
by the following quote by a Snohomish County scholarship recipient: 
 

“My mom works two jobs 5 out of 7 days in the week and it's mostly just to make rent. We get 
food from the food bank every Thursday. All this is to say, we don't really have a lot of cash to 
spend on extracurricular, even if it would help me on my pathway into the future.” 

 
Thank you for your continued support of Washington DECA! If you have any questions or requests for 
additional information, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lori Hairston 
Executive Director 
(206) 285-1195 
lori@wadeca.org 

Everett High School DECA running their school store 
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